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January 30th, 1923.SBnntrpal,

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University. 

Dear Sir Arthur,
•• Your note regarging attendance at the Physical 

Education classes is received and I have taken steps to bring 

the matter before every individual student who is behind in his 

attendance and to impress upon him the necessity of making up 

any back work in these physical education classes if he expects 

to get through his examinations in the Spring.

Sincerely yours,
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Dean.
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